
 

 

 

   

  

 

   

 

UMDNJ- Office of the VP for Research 

 

HUMAN SUBJECTS PROTECTION PROGRAM 

 

Hosts a FDAnews Webinar 

 

“Form 483 and Warning Letter Responses:  

Critical Component of the FDA's Evolving “Get Tough” 

Enforcement” 

 

 

 

February 15, 2011 

1:30 pm to 3:00 pm 

 

Location: 

 

UMDNJ-New Jersey Dental School 

110 Bergen Street 

Room B-732 

Newark 

 

 

 
For additional information, call Shelia Evans at (973) 972-1149  

or email evanssg@umdnj.edu


